Loigiaihay.com

ĐỀ THI HỌC KÌ 2 – ĐỀ SỐ 4 MÔN: TIẾNG ANH 8 GLOBAL SUCCESS

BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

I. LISTENING

Listen to Mrs Lee ta	alking to her secre	tary about her business t	t rip.	
1. Mrs. Lee's plane g	goes at	1019		
A. 8 a.m.	B. 10 a.m.	C. 11 a.m.	D. 9 a.m.	
2. She is going to	·			
A. Amsterdam	B. Frankfurt	C. London	D. Liverpool	
3. First she will go to)			
A. a factory		C. a hotel	D. a market	
4. She will have dinr	ner in			
A. a restaurant	B. her hotel	C. someone's house	D. her school	
5. The next morning	she will travel by _	·		
A. plane	B. walkcar	C. car	D. train	
You will hear Kate	and Jeremy talkin	g about a party. Listen a	nd complete question	s 6 - 10. You will
hear the conversation	on twice.			
		Kate's Birthday Party		
Kate will be: 17 year	rs old			
6. Day:	_			
7. Time:				
8. Place:				
9. Address:	street			
10. Bring some:	0			
II. LANGUAGE				
Choose the word w	hich has a differen	t stress pattern from the	others.	
11. A. trainee	B. Japan	C. Chinese	D. seafood	
12. A. musical	B. dangerous	C. personal	D. polluted	
Choose the word w	hose underlined pa	art is pronounced differe	ntly from the others.	
13. A. <u>a</u> ccount	B. c <u>a</u> rrier	C. inst <u>a</u> nt	D. telep <u>a</u> thy	
14. A. ma <u>ch</u> ine	B. <u>ch</u> arger	C. smartwatch	D. arm <u>ch</u> air	
Choose the best opt	ion (A, B, C or D)	to complete these senten	ces.	
15 car	is so dirty. I can't e	even tell what color it is.		
A. You	B. Yours	C. Your	D. Hers	
16. The teacher	me that I h	ad better devote more tim	e to science subjects su	ch as physics.

Truy cập https://loigiaihay.com/ để xem lời giải SGK, SBT, VBT từ lớp 1 - lớp 12 tất cả các môn

A. said to	B. told to	C. spoke	D. speak
		•	s similar to a computer, a digital camera, a
GPS device, in addit			
A. Smart phone	B. Emailing	C. Letter	D. Computer
18. Robots save wor	kers from	dangerous tasks.	
A. making	B. having	C. performing	D. taking
19. Australia is home	e to anin	nals like kangaroos	and koalas.
A. only	B. rare	C. unique	D. famous
20. John: Can you d	lo me a favour please?	- Peter:	
A. No, thanks	B. Let me help you	C. Certainly	D. Yes, please
21. Nancy: I promise	e I won't forget my ho	mework again? - H	lellen:
A. I hope so	B. No, thanks	C. All right	D. Yes, I will
22. Typhoon Haiyan	caused damage, and _	of life	became great in the Philippines.
A. lose	B. loss	C. losing	D. loses
III. WRITING			
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him ye	our letter when I see hi		gested words) so that the meanings stay the
 Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him year soon as 24. These are their respectively. 	our letter when I see hi	im tomorrow.	gested words) so that the meanings stay the second se
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their response to the second	our letter when I see hi	im tomorrow.	ON.com
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him year => As soon as 24. These are their response to the same the same the same the same the same same same same same same same sam	our letter when I see him new rooms.	im tomorrow.	ON.com
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him year => As soon as 24. These are their restriction of the same set the set	rour letter when I see him new rooms.	im tomorrow.	ON.com
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their rest => These new 25. Minh said that hears => "I will 26. You can get sunt	rour letter when I see his new rooms. e would send his email tan by sunbathing.	im tomorrow.	hext day.
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their rest => These new 25. Minh said that hears => "I will 26. You can get sunt => If you	rour letter when I see him new rooms. e would send his email tan by sunbathing.	im tomorrow.	hext day.
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their rest => These new 25. Minh said that hears => "I will 26. You can get sunt => If you 27. I started learning	our letter when I see hit new rooms. e would send his email tan by sunbathing. g English 6 years ago.	im tomorrow.	hext day.
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their rest => These new 25. Minh said that hears => "I will 26. You can get sunt => If you 27. I started learning => I have	rour letter when I see him new rooms. e would send his email tan by sunbathing. g English 6 years ago.	im tomorrow.	ON.com
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their rest => These new 25. Minh said that hears => "I will 26. You can get sunt => If you 27. I started learning => I have 28. "Where does you	rour letter when I see hi new rooms. e would send his email tan by sunbathing. g English 6 years ago. ur brother work?" she a	im tomorrow.	hext day.
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their rest => These new 25. Minh said that hears => "I will 26. You can get sunt => If you 27. I started learning => I have 28. "Where does you	our letter when I see hi new rooms. e would send his email tan by sunbathing. g English 6 years ago. ur brother work?" she a	im tomorrow.	hext day.
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their restrictions => These new 25. Minh said that hears => "I will 26. You can get sunt => If you 27. I started learning => I have 28. "Where does you => She asked me 29. "I like to do physe	our letter when I see hi new rooms. e would send his email tan by sunbathing. g English 6 years ago. ur brother work?" she a sics experiments."	im tomorrow.	hext day.
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their restrictions => These new 25. Minh said that hears => "I will 26. You can get sunt => If you 27. I started learning => I have 28. "Where does you => She asked me 29. "I like to do physe	our letter when I see hi new rooms. e would send his email tan by sunbathing. g English 6 years ago. ur brother work?" she a sics experiments."	im tomorrow.	hext day.
Rewrite the following same. 23. I will give him years => As soon as 24. These are their restrictions => These new 25. Minh said that hears => "I will 26. You can get sunt => If you 27. I started learning => I have 28. "Where does you => She asked me 29. "I like to do physe	our letter when I see hi new rooms. e would send his email tan by sunbathing. g English 6 years ago. ur brother work?" she a sics experiments."	im tomorrow.	hext day.

Loigiaihay.com

Today, computer companies sell many different programs for computers. First, there are programs for doing math problems. (31) ______, there are programs for scientific studies. Third, some programs are like fancy typewriters. They are often used by writers and businesspeople. Other (32) ______ are made for courses in schools and universities. And finally, there are programs for fun. They include word games and puzzles for children and adults. There are many wonderful new computer programs, but there are other reasons to like (33) ______. Some people like the way computers hum and sing when they (34) ______. It is a happy sound, like the sounds of toy and childhood. Computers also have lights and pretty pictures. And computers even seem to have personalities. That may sound strange, but computers seem to have feelings. Sometimes they seem angry. It is easy (35) _______ they are like people.

31. A. Two	B. Second	C. Twice
32. A. programs	B. people	C. students
33. A. programs	B. reasons	C. computers
34. A. work	B. have worked	C. are working
35. A. to think	B. thinking	C. for thinking

II. Read the following passage then choose the best answer A, B, C or D.

I often hear or read about "natural disasters" - the eruption of Mount St Helen (a volcano in the state of Washington), Hurricane Andrew in Florida, the floods in the American Midwest, terrible earthquakes all over the world, huge fires and so on. But I'll never forget my first personal experience with the strangeness of nature – "the London Killer Fog" of 1952. It began on Thursday, December 4th when a high-pressure system (warm air) cover southern England. With the freezing-cold air below, heavy fog formed. Pollution from factories, cars, and coal stoves mixed with the fog. The humidity was terribly high and there was no breeze at all. Traffic (cars, trains, and boats) stopped. People couldn't see and some walked onto the railroad tracks or into the river. It was hard to breathe, and many people got sick. Finally on Tuesday, December 9th, the wind came and the fog went away. But after that, even more people got sick, many of them died.

36. Which natural disaster is NOT mentioned in the text?

	THF FND				
A. for six days	B. for a week	C. for five days			
40. How long did the London Killer Fog last?					
A. the heavy fog	B. the windy weather	C. the humid weather			
39. The traffic stopped because of					
A. heavy rain	B. humidity	C. pollution			
38. What did NOT happen during the time of the London Killer Fog?					
A. the strangeness of nature	B. the heavy fog in London	C. a high-pressure system			
37. What is his unforgettable personal experience?					
A. a volcanic eruption	B. a hurricane	C. a tornado			